
China to improve rehabilitation
services for disabled

China will step up efforts to prevent the occurrence of disabilities and
improve rehabilitation services for the country’s 85 million disabled people,
according to a regulation issued by the State Council.

The regulation, signed by Premier Li Keqiang, specifies the responsibilities
of governments at various levels and assigns them the leading role in
disability prevention and improving rehabilitation services for the disabled.

The government promised financial and material support to institutions that
work with the disabled, it said, adding medical service for the disabled,
particularly children under six, poor people with disabilities and the
severely disabled, must be improved.

It called for a better system to collect and share information on the
disabled.

Disability prevention should be incorporated into sectors such as disease
prevention and control, maternal and child health care, as well as
transportation and work safety, it noted.

Vulnerable regions, population groups, industries and organizations should be
given priority in disability prevention, according to the regulation.

The regulation comes into force on July 1, 2017.
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It called for a better system to collect and share information on the
disabled.

Disability prevention should be incorporated into sectors such as disease
prevention and control, maternal and child health care, as well as
transportation and work safety, it noted.

Vulnerable regions, population groups, industries and organizations should be
given priority in disability prevention, according to the regulation.

The regulation comes into force on July 1, 2017.

News story: Holocaust memorial designs
exhibition in Parliament

An exhibition of the shortlisted teams’ designs for the National Holocaust
Memorial and education centre is on display and open to the public in
Westminster Hall in Parliament from Monday 26 February.

The new National Holocaust Memorial and accompanying education centre will
stand in Victoria Tower Gardens in the shadow of Parliament. This striking
new structure will honour victims and survivors of Nazi persecution and will
act as a national voice against hatred in our world today.

The international design competition sought to harness the very best
architectural talent to create an emotionally powerful and sensitively
designed memorial. Ninety-two teams expressed an interest in the project,
with a shortlist of 10 invited to submit the concept designs on display as
part of this exhibition.

Consultation with the public, survivors, those working in the field of
Holocaust remembrance and education, and technical experts will play a
crucial role in informing the final decision of the jury. Visitors are
invited to give their views as part of the exhibition.

The exhibition is open from Monday 26 February until Saturday 11 March, from
9am each morning. Entrance is via Parliament’s Cromwell Green entrance. Read
more about finding the Houses of Parliament.

Closing times will vary depending on parliamentary business each day and will
close at 5:30pm on non-sitting days (Friday 3 and Saturday 4 March).
Parliament has advised visitors to avoid busy periods, notably between 3pm
and 7pm on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons. Visitors will go through an
airport-style search. For further information on entry arrangements, call
Parliament’s Visitor Services on 020 7219 0516.
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Weekly Road Report – West End Ward

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2017

Perth Road (at Arnhall Drive) – temporary traffic lights for 2 weeks for gas
main renewal.

Blackness Road (at Glenagnes Road) – temporary traffic lights for one week
for Scottish Water mains renewal.

Nethergate (West Marketgait to South Tay Street) – closed for 3 weeks from
Monday 27 February for carriageway resurfacing works.

Riverside Drive at airport – off-peak temporary traffic lights on Tuesday 28
February for maintenance to Department of Transport monitoring site.

Forthcoming Roadworks

SSE Glenagnes Cable Renewal – Lochee Road lane restrictions and closures on
Blinshall Street, Fleuchar Street and Scott Street from Monday 6 March for 5
months.

Hepatitis A strikes 15 students, water
pollution suspected

Fifteen students at a central China school have been diagnosed with hepatitis
A, and investigators suspect water pollution is to blame, the local
government said Monday.

The patients are all 12th graders at No. 4 High School of Qiyang County in
Yongzhou City of Hunan Province, the county government said in a statement.

It said the first case was reported on Feb. 17 and the latest was diagnosed

http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-44/
https://4.bp.blogspot.com/-qogCfJUR9l0/WLHRjK3NH-I/AAAAAAAAXj4/DmlvDw9ivkMPsXpnzOD0qJa0En5tN67-gCLcB/s1600/West%2BEnd%2BRoad%2BReport.jpg
http://www.government-world.com/hepatitis-a-strikes-15-students-water-pollution-suspected/
http://www.government-world.com/hepatitis-a-strikes-15-students-water-pollution-suspected/


on Sunday. All patients are being treated at the People’s Hospital in Qiyang
County.

A joint investigation has been launched by disease control and prevention
authorities at county, city and provincial levels. Investigators found the
students had drunk water from a well on campus, and suspected contaminated
well water was to blame for their illness.

But the exact cause has yet to be confirmed, the county government said.

School authorities confirmed all 12th graders had resumed classes in mid-
February, at least a week before the spring semester began, to cram for the
college entrance exam scheduled for early June. As tap water supply was cut
during the winter break, well water was temporarily used.

School authorities had organized health checks for every student and teacher
who drank from the well, and vaccinated the other 12th graders against the
virus.

The school has more than 4,000 students, ranging from 7th to 12th grade.
About 1,200 are in 12th grade and all of them are boarders.

The county government is watching the situation closely as the hepatitis A
virus can be latent for 15 to 45 days.


